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PHILIPPINE INSTITUTE FOR DEVELOPMENT STUDIES (PIDS) WEBINAR ON ALIGNING
SUPPLY OF AND DEMAND FOR DATA SCIENCE AND ANALYTICS WORKFORCE

Attached is an emailed letter from the Philippine Institute for Development Studies

(PIDS) dated June 22, 2020, announcing the conduct of a Webinar on Aligning Supply of and
Demand for Data Science and Analytics Workforce on June 25, 2020, 2:00 — 4:00 P.M., via
livestream at the PIDS Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/PIDS.PH).

For more information, the concerned participants may refer to the attachment.

Considering that this is an Advisory, Schools Division Superintendents are given the
discretion to act on this matter.
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Please tune in to PIDS Facebook page (https://www.facebook.com/PIDS.PH) on June 25, 2
livestream of this webinar.

ABOUT THE EVENT

The webinar will feature the study "Assessing the Alignment of Philippine Higher Education v
Data Science and Analytics Workforce” by PIDS consultants Dr. Brenda A. Quismorio, Ms, Mz
Claire S. Tayco.

The authors examined the industry demand for data science and analytics (DSA) workforce v
academic institutions equip their students. They reviewed the curricula on DSA-related unders
if these are providing students with the proper competencies and training for future jobs. The
actions that key players in the education, industry, and government sectors can adopt to ensi
supply of DSA Filipino workforce.

Send your questions! We highly encourage you to take part in the livestream by leaving a
will moderate all questions and we will ask our speakers live during the Q&A.

For inquiries, you may e-mail Gwen de la Cruz (ndelacruz@mail.pids.gov.ph).
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